
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    
 
 

NOTICE OF WORKING GROUP  
 

Board of Water Commissioners 
will meet on 

Tuesday, October 22, 2019 
At approximately 4:15 pm 

(Working Group will meet immediately following regularly scheduled monthly meeting)  
 

Location 
Buzzards Bay Water District Office 

15 Wallace Ave 
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532 

 
 
 

Objectives: 
 

To further discuss and brainstorm the following topics including non-profit accounts and as they 
relate to water usage, infrastructure costs, and other costs to the District, proposed new Bridges and 
impact on the District, and other relevant topics. 

 
 

 
 

Posted by: Jennifer Kelson, Treasurer 
Thursday, October 17, 2019 

• Buzzards Bay Water District Office outside cabinet to provide 48 hour viewing according to 
Open Meeting Law, M.G.L.c.30A,s,29.03 

• Town of Bourne-Town Clerk’s Office 
• Town of Plymouth -Town Clerks Office 

 
Wendy Chapman, Chairperson, Water Commissioner 
Robert Ethier, Vice- Chairperson, Water Commissioner 
Joseph Carrara, Water Commissioner 
Judy Flynn, Water Commissioner 

 
Buzzards Bay Water District is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
 


